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February 24, 2021 
 
 
LeAnn Bylo, Manager-Global Accounts 
Helms Briscoe 
20875 N 90th Place, Suite 210 
Scottsdale, AZ 85255 
 
 
Dear LeAnn, 
 
I am excited to offer you a statement about our working relationship that demonstrates your 
professionalism, kindness, and grace.  Feel free to quote me, as the executive director of Theta Xi 
Fraternity, in your materials. 
 
“LeAnn is wonderful to work with throughout the meeting planning process!  She is responsive to our 
organization’s needs for meeting space, meals, lodging, and transportation.  She provides essential 
information to determine cities and properties to select.  But, most helpful, is her attention to client 
services, representing our needs during the contract negotiation and even when plans may change.  My 
entire staff enjoy working with her for all of our meeting and convention planning.” 
 
I look forward to our continued partnership. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
J. Tanner Marcantel 
Executive Director 





 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern,  

 

Probably about three years ago, my staff and I were considering doing the 2nd International Beta 

Sigma Phi convention, the first being in 1941.  We had no experience putting one on, but we had 

a lot of experience with what we wanted from attending state conventions.  About that time I got 

a cold call from Diane Healy of Helms-Briscoe wondering if we might be planning a convention 

in Kansas City.  I was able to say, why yes, we are. 

 

We had an initial meeting with the lead staff of the Kansas City office and began to work on a 

convention that we hoped would have at least 500 attendees and actually had over 1500 to our 

delight and horror.  We had connections for many of the things we would need and volunteers 

for manpower but we had no experience in working with the hotels, transportation, A/V etc. and 

that is where Helms-Briscoe came in.  We knew what hotel we wanted the most and they helped 

us negotiate and when the hotel didn't come through on something they had assured us would 

happen, they went to bat for us all the way up to the Starwood’s management. 

 

We found we worked best with LeAnn Bylo, who partnered with Diane, so we asked her to be 

the lead on our project and she shepherded us through most all aspects of the convention 

contracts and detail work.  She was not in Kansas City for much of it but still managed to keep 

on top of everything we needed and we needed a lot of hand holding especially at the end.  The 

convention was an amazing success and we really felt it was much easier for us because of 

Helms-Briscoe and LeAnn.  She was cheerful and knowledgeable on every occasion, no matter 

how frazzled we were.  She was a joy to work with and professional on every level but we truly 

felt it mattered to her how well we did, she was definitely an integral part of our team.  I can't 

recommend her enough and through her, Helms-Briscoe.  We were very pleased all round. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Laura Ross Wingfield 

President of the Executive Council of Beta Sigma Phi 

--  

Laura Wingfield 

laura@betasigmaphi.org 

Beta Sigma Phi International 

Walter W. Ross and Co. Inc. 

1800 W. 91st Place, 

KCMO 64114 
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January 27, 2015 

 

 

LeAnn Bylo 

Manager, Global Accounts 

HelmsBriscoe 

1159 NE 925 Road  

Knob Noster, MO 65336 

 

Dear LeAnn, 

 

I am delighted to pass on the following comments from the Chair of our 2015 

Celebration, the 10th Anniversary Statewide Conference of Collaborative 

Professionals: 

 

"I want to commend you on handling our corporate hotel booking. You have been 

professional, accessible and responsive. When it came to securing bids and filtering 

down the choices, you had thoughtful detailed strategies to help me and my team 

select the facility that best suited us. We were able to narrow down the choices, 

conduct site visits and secure contract benefits for an early booking perk. Thank you 

for your time, attention and all that you do.  – Lisa Zonder, Esq." 

 

We are so grateful for all your work on our behalf and we look forward to a 

continuing relationship with you. 

 

Warmly, 

 

 
Suzan Barrie Aiken 

President 

Collaborative Practice California 

www.cpcal.org 

 

 



Paula Jackson 
145 Wild Horse Valley Dr., Novato, CA  94947 
Phone:  415-897-2398    Email: paula@gneo.net 

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

 I have worked in the nonprofit field for over 25 years and have planned and 

administered many workshops, meetings and conferences over the years.  Negotiating 

contracts with hotels has always been a challenging part of the job.   

 A couple of years ago I received an email from LeAnn Bylo at Helms Briscoe 

offering their services for site selection, proposal solicitation and contract negotiation.  

Since the service is offered at no cost, we decided to give it a try, and we're glad we 

did!  We ended up with a much more complete and comprehensive contract than we 

would have obtained ourselves, with excellent rates and concessions.   

 LeAnn has now assisted me with three conferences so far and has been truly an 

asset in this process.  She has been unfailingly prompt, efficient, reliable and capable 

with excellent follow-up and follow-through.  Her knowledge of the industry and 

management of the process has been invaluable.  LeAnn really works hard for her 

clients and we are very grateful! 

 I recommend LeAnn and Helms Briscoe to any organization needing assistance 

with meeting management.   
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